TO:

Village Council and Mayor Brown

FROM:

Safety Committee, Avia Graves, Chairman

RE:

Safety of 5G

DATE:

May 21, 2020

The Safety Committee met on May 21, 2020 at 5:00 pm. Present at the meeting were committee chairman Avia Graves, committee members Maggie Palazzolo and Kelly Rankin, Councilwoman Marcy Lewis and Don Keys. The meeting began at 5:00 pm to discuss safety of 5G.

A resident of Mariemont had expressed concern of potential safety hazards to 5G coming to Mariemont as such it was referred to the Safety Committee for discussion. Upon further review with Ed McTigue our Village Solicitor we are unable to prevent companies from coming into Mariemont to install 5G. We also have limited say as to the placement of these devices; however the company is willing to work with us on that placement as long as said placement still results in the proper 5G coverage of the area. The committee also reviewed data regarding the safety of 5G and there is no definitive scientific data to say that 5G is not safe. However, with that being said it would still be our preference to try and work with this company on placement of these devices to locations that would be distanced from residential homes as much as possible for ascetics as well as for any potential health concerns.

It is the recommendation of the committee and Don Keys is also in support to move this matter to public works so that work can start to engage with this company to try an influence the placement of these devices to be best served by Mariemont residents.

Respectfully Submitted,

Avia Graves, Chairman

100mg

Maggie Palazzolo, Vice-Chairman

Kelly Rankin, Member